
Friday, February 8th 
 
There is a MANDATORY Science Olympiad meeting today until 5:00 p.m.  You must 
attend today in order to compete on Saturday.  Also, t-shirt orders are in; please see 
Mrs. Guzman if you have not picked up your shirt.   
 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place next Wednesday 
morning February 13th in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
 
Hey 5th, 6th, and 7th Graders:  Do you LOVE music?  Do you LOVE candy and 
snacks?  Do you LOVE helping others?  Don't you LOVE love?  Wouldn't you LOVE 
doing something that 8th graders can't do?  The Student Council sponsored Valentine's 
Day Party is happening Thursday, February 14th right after school until 5:30.  Yes, 
that's actually Valentine's Day!  There will be MUSIC!  And CONCESSIONS! (so bring 
money).  And special Valentine's COTTON CANDY!!  Proceeds will go to a great cause-
--Riley Children's Hospital!  Tickets are $3 at the door.   
AND THIS IS FOR 5TH, 6TH, AND 7TH GRADE ONLY!!!   We'd LOVE to see you on 
the 14th! 
 
Clark yearbook order forms are available in the office.  The cost of the yearbook is 
$35.  The last day to order the yearbook is April 12th. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 


